
Week ending 22/11/2024        Nursery News 

 

Number and Letter Recognition 
 

This week we have been exploring numbers and letters.  We enjoyed creating our names using 
sponge letters and paint.  We were also practising writing our names while looking at which 
letters make up our names.  We played different number games which involved counting 
and matching the number with the dots. 

 
    
 

 

 

Health and Wellbeing 
 

We went to the gym hall this week for PE and continued to develop our teamwork and turn 
taking skills in a variety of fun games.  We have continued to sing our kindness song and 
continue to discuss what actions are kind.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Gruffalo 
 

Over the next couple of weeks, we are going to have a Gruffalo theme running throughout 
our nursery.  This week we looked at what materials we might find in the woods in 
preparation for constructing a house for little brown mouse. 

 
    
 

Other Information  
 
 

Please can everyone complete the wider achievement leaf that has been sent as we would 
love to hear about the wonderful achievements your little ones have accomplished outside of 
nursery. 
 
Learning Journal forms are still available in nursery if you haven’t already provided your 
details and still wish to sign up to receive updates on your child’s learning and experiences 
in nursery then please get a form from a member of staff. 
 
We are still on the lookout for anyone who can help us either with supplying materials or 
labour to construct a little outdoor reading nook for our outdoor play area please can you 
get in touch with a member of nursery staff.  
 
We would greatly appreciate any donations of clothing that you are no longer requiring to 
allow us to have a supply of emergency clothing in nursery. Thank you to the parents who 
have already brought in clothes. 
 
 


